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Dear parent and carers,
I am writing to flag that there are currently transport staffing pressures due to Covid.  The Transport Hub and our providers are doing all we can to mitigate the impact to students and families, however it could mean that we have to make changes to transport or have to cancel if we are unable to get PA’s/drivers, if this is the case we will be in touch with you.

If you have any queries please call us on 020 8825 5544.
Yours sincerely,


Donna Harrison
Transport and Travel Manager
Telephone – 020 8825 5544
Email address – sent-transport@ealing.gov.uk
Perceval House


14-16 Uxbridge Road


London W5 2HL
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